
 
 

 
 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

The special meeting of the Oakland Lake Watershed Advisory Committee for the Town 
of Mahone Bay was held on Monday, June 28, 2021 at 2:30 p.m. using video conferencing.  
 
Present: 
Councillor Richard Nowe (Chair) 
Councillor Penny Carver 
Mayor David Devenne (joined at 2:39pm) 
Kacy DeLong, MODL Councillor (left at 2:55pm) 
Michael Allen, Provincial Planner 
Byung Jun Kang, MODL Planner 
Elizabeth Carr, Student  
Tom Ernst, Property Owner 
Dylan Heide, CAO 
Meghan Rafferty, Lead Operator Water/Wastewater 
Kelly Redden, Deputy Clerk 
 
Approval of Agenda 
A motion by Councillor Carver, seconded by Mike Allen, “THAT the agenda be approved 
as presented.”           Motion carried.  

Minutes 
A motion by Councillor Carver, seconded by Mike Allen, “THAT the minutes of the May 
10, 2021 meeting of the Oakland Lake Watershed Advisory Committee be approved as 
presented.”           Motion carried.  
 
Review – Existing Risk Assessment 
Mike Allen explained the risk review process to the committee. The committee 
discussed whether there are now additional risks not included in the 2006 risk 
assessment.  
 
Mr. Allen will circulate some potential wording for an added climate change section to 
the risk assessment. He will also send out additional information to committee and a 
spreadsheet for members to provide feedback.  

A motion by Councillor Carver, seconded by Tom Ernst, “THAT the committee 
recommend that council direct staff to contact TIR to request that the section of Hwy #3 
within the Oakland Lake Watershed is sanded only.”     Motion carried.  

 



 
Staff will circulate meeting date options to continue this discussion in late 
September/early October.   

 

The meeting adjourned by motion at 3:14pm. 
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